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Greetings Past Presidents! 
I welcome all of you to this prestigious position. We have worked hard in our 
role as president of our councils. Now our greatest job as past presidents is 
to encourage and support the current president. I was extremely grateful to 
the past presidents who gently guided me at each level of the League to 
ensure I was comfortable in my role. Try to make yourselves available to 
assist or advise whenever asked. 
 
Our New Provincial Theme 
Our new provincial president has announced that the provincial theme for 
the next 2 years will be "Go Make a Difference" and has asked the executive 
to choose a project to do just that. She suggested developing a workshop or 
any other project we, as a team, can work on. I look forward to any 
suggestions you may have that we can discuss together and finalize before 
the OPC Fall meeting at the end of September. 
 
Archiving 
Many of you will be visiting your archives for the first time in the next little 
while. It is your responsibility to manage those valuable documents in order 
to maintain a history of your councils. There is excellent resource material 
available on the national website. I am attaching 2 of these resources for 
your convenience. 
 
In Closing 
I wish you a successful term and know that I am an email away. 
 
Blessings,  
Colleen 
Provincial Past President / Historian 
pastpresidentopc@gmail.com 

 
“Go Make a Difference” 


